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Tribe’s ‘Snow-Tastic’ Half-Term

Last week, over 50 children enjoyed an action-packed trip with Tribe to the Snow Centre in Hemel
Hempstead.

The sold-out event took place during half-term and was for primary school children in school years 5
& 6.

Wrapping up warm, all participants enjoyed a fantastic fun-filled day of sledging. There were also
engaging team-game sessions run by the Tribe Shinshiniot (Israeli Fieldworkers), which took place in
between sledging activities.

Yael Peleg, Tribe's Director of Operations, said: “Following on from previous successful days
out run by Tribe, we were delighted to run yet another hugely popular half-term
programme. The atmosphere was wonderful and we look forward to repeating such
success in our future events”.

Speaking about the trip, Tribe Fieldworker, Sam Cohen, said: “It was an amazing day, filled with
exciting activities from start to finish. It was great to see Tribe kids from different
schools and communities come together during half-term to enjoy a brilliant event with
us at Tribe”.
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